
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
November 13, 2015 

 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

 

Effective November 20, 2015, David Virella will be retiring from his position as an 

International Representative in TWU’s Air Transport Division.  

 

On behalf of the entire International Administrative Committee, I’d like to thank David 

for his years of service to this union, and wish him well in his retirement.    

 

 

 

 

In Solidarity, 

 
Harry Lombardo 

International President 
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